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Welcome to Term  2 
 
Kia ora Salford Whānau,  
 
Waste Free Wanda, El Gregoe, Kieran Reinhardt, Cross Country, 
Rongohia te Hau observations and much more all happened in the 
past 4 weeks here at Salford School.  
 
We are hosted the Phoenix Zone Cross Country today as well with 
the Southland Primary School Cross Country  
Championships not too far away.  
 
Congratulations to all the akonga who have qualified for the next 
event.  (Please note only 10, 11 and 12 year old ākonga qualify to 
compete at the Southland event. Ages are calculated as of 31st 
December 2024)  

23 April 2024 
Term 2, Week 4 

New Zealand Sign Language Week. 

We recently celebrated New Zealand Sign Language week at school 
with daily challenges set up by Paula Rooney, one of our fabulous 
kaiāwhina kaiako.  
 
The participation by the ākonga was outstanding throughout the 
week and a wonderful celebration assembly filled with sign language 
lead by Room 7 finished the week off fabulously. It is exciting to see 
the tamariki at Salford School embracing sign language. We have 
many children who are developing their skills in the three national 
languages (English, Māori and NZ Sign) as well as our increasing 
number of tamariki who have 2 or 3 other languages from previous 
countries they have lived in or are connected to. 
 
We look forward to finding more ways to celebrate our language di-
versity more frequently. 
 
 

ScarleƩ from Room 4 presenƟng 

her turangawaewae (special 

places) with her class. 
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Skool	Loop	
	
Sports	notices	will	be	
shared	through	School	
Loop.	Enrolments	for	sports	
can	be		completed	directly	
on	this	app.		
	
You	can	also	communicate		
	
 your	child’s	absence,		
 make		after	school	care		
 arrangements		
	
Using	the	Forms	ICON	on		
Skool	Loop	as	well.	

‘Te piko o te māhuri, tērā te tupu o te rākau ’ 
 

The way in which the young sapling is nurtured (bent),  
determines how the tree will grow. 

Salford School Uniform 
We are having a big focus on correct school uniform at the moment, especially with winter layers 
being needed with these chilly, winter days. 
 
All Salford School uniform is available through Uniform NZ on Otepuni Avenue. There are uni-
form skorts, shorts, sports shorts, hoodies, fleeces, polos, sports tops and long pants available 
as the official school uniform.  
 
Plain navy or black socks (small logos can be unavoidable and we understand that). Tights are to 
be navy blue as are any merino or polyprops layers.  
 
Hair that is long or falls over the face is to be tied back. Canterbury pants and other general 
items of blue clothing are not considered correct school uniform. 
 
It is great to see the optional sports top being worn around the school as well but please  
remember a polo top is still required for formal school events, school photos and EOTC trips etc. 
 
NOTE: UniformNZ have advised that they have had a big run on the purchase of uniform 
items in certain sizing and your order may be delayed while items are being branded.  Place your 
order early.   
If ordering through school, please request an official order form by email or pick up from the    
Office.    We don’t have any more sports tees at the moment—we are waiting for these to be 
branded. 
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We are in the process of surveying the staff, whānau and Year 4 - 6 ākonga 
around our culturally inclusive practice as part of our Rongohia te Hau.  
 

The kaiako spent yesterday observing and being observed under the  
leadership of Elizabeth Eley from Poutama Pounamu.  
 

We will use all of the information collated through the observations and the 
surveys to identify tasks and targets for continuing our growth in this area.   
Links for the Rongohia te Hau whānau survey have been shared on Hero 
and will be shared again on Friday.  
 

Alternatively if you enter Rongohia te Hau into the search box the post with 
links and information will pop up for you.  
 

All of these surveys are anonymous with all responses being collated by 
Waikato University for analysis and synthesizing. 

Rongohia te Hau  

Arohanui 
Sarah Gibbs, Tumuaki Salford School 
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Chatbus	

	
Miles	is	here	on		
Mondays	this	year	to		
support	the	tamariki.		
	
Chatbus	operates	with	
tamariki	being	able	to	
make	self	referrals	at	
school	and	whānau	(and	
kaiako)	are	also	able	to	
refer.		
	
Forms	for	whānau	to	refer	
are	available	from	the		
ofϔice,	the	school	website	or	
the	classroom	teacher.		
	
Alternatively	you	can	email		
	
miles.chatbus@gmail.com		
	
and	he	will	respond	from	
there.	
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We have the book fair already to go and only have the support 
of  
4 parents.  Our teachers need to be in classrooms at 8:30 in 
the  
morning, and if we cannot get  
parental support for this, the team will have put in a lot of work 
for little return.  Funds raised through the book fair go back 
into new books for the library and this benefits your children. 
 
PLEASE LOOK at your rosters and see if you are able to as-
sist, if it is only the one session, and be a little late to work. 
 
Thank you so much to the parents who have come forward to assist 
so far. 
 
Reading for pleasure unlocks the  
power of information and imagination and helps children discover 
who they are. Here’s what you can do to help children develop 
stronger reading skills and a love for reading: 
 Set the example. Let children see you read. 
 Have a collection of books in your home. Update this collection 

routinely to keep up with changing tastes and reading skills. 
 Support our school’s Book Fair.  Allow your children to choose 

their own books to read.  
 
Our Scholastic Book Fair is a reading event that brings the books 
kids want to read right into our school. It’s a  
wonderful selection of engaging and affordable books for every 
reading   level. Please make plans to visit our Book Fair and be in-
volved in shaping your child’s reading habits.  
Book Fair dates:  

Sunday – 26th May (Special opening for Families to come 
along as a team)  Shopping hours:  – 1 – 3.00pm 
 
Monday 27th May to Friday 31st May  
  
Monday – Wednesday 8:30 – 9:30 and 2:30 to 3:30pm 
Thursday – 8:30 to 9:30 and 2:30 – 5:00pm (late night for working 
families 
Friday – 9:30 – 9:30 only. 
 
Special activities:  

Friday 31st May – BOOK CHARACTER DAY. 
 

We need Parent Help—please go to skool loop 
and complete the parent help form now. 

To the 2024 Book Fair  
and Beyond 
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Week 2 Glossary 

Week 2 Glossary: 
 
Whānau-   
family, wider family 
 

Kia ora-   
hello, welcome, thank 
you 
 

Kaiako-   
Teacher 
 

Kaiāwhina kaiako-
Teacher aide 
 

Ākonga-   
Student(s) 
 

Tamariki-   
Children 
 

Mahi -    
Work / learning 
 

Hui-   
meeting / gathering / 
assembly 

The kaiako are currently reviewing communication at Salford 
School (their internal communication as well as external  
communication).  
 

We have had a couple of comments regarding the number of 
notifications on Hero. We are fortunate with HERO to be able to 
send messages to just certain groups so that not everyone  
receives everything.   
 

If you have a child who is busy in the school you will no doubt 
receive quite a few notifications. 
 

If you are missing information or feel that you have missed 
something you can search through the notifications easily by  
following the steps below.  
 

Your screen will look slightly different to this however simply by 
searching for the topic you are looking for i.e. Jump Jam, Kapa-
haka, Room ___, etc  

 use the (magnifying glass).   
 

You will have pull up all the posts with the heading that have 
been shared with you filtered ready to view.  
 

If you are looking for something and your child is not a member 
eg Kapahaka, you will not be able to see the posts. 
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Forms of Communication 

Facebook -  
 
This	is	our		
sunshine,	rain-
bows	and		
lollipops	page!		
	
We	will	be	sharing	lots	of	great	
things	that		happen	at	the	
school,	events	and		
opportunities	as	well	as	photos	
of	just	the	‘everyday’	things	as	
well.		
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The PTA have a fundraising event coming up next week.  
Pepper & Me.  
 

Between the 13th and 29th May you can purchase delicious 
Pepper & Me products using our special code.  
 

You will receive a 5% discount off your purchase, and 15% of all 
sales will be donated back to the Salford School PTA.  
 
To purchase, follow the link pepperandme.co.nz/
FUNDSALFORDPTA or enter the code FUNDSALFORDPTA at 
the checkout.  
 

There is a recipe book filled with delicious recipes for the Pepper 
& Me products which will be shared along with all of the  
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FROM the PTA—Pepper	&	Me	Fundraiser	

 

 

 

 myKindo	
	
This	is	the	PTA	App	being	
used.		Order	school	lunches,	
make	payments,		purchase	
items	for	discos	and	PTA	
Fundraising	events,	...	it's	all	
here	to	see	and	pay,	any	
time,	anywhere.	
	
Your	PTA	Administrator	
can	set	up	whatever	needs	
paying	or	completing	
through	Kindo.		
	
This	myKindo	app	will		
display	it	for	you	to	take	
action.		
	
You	can	contact	the	PTA	at	
anytime	on	
PTA@salford.school.nz	
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Use the Calender icon on SKOOL LOOP and keep up to date with all events 

at Salford School.  This is linked directed to the School online calendar. 
 

STUDENT LUNCHES 
 

Daily—Heat ups—please ensure your child’s lunch is in a container or 

wrapped suitable for a warmer.   Lunch must be clearly named and include 

the class room number. 

Tuesday—Sushi—Flying Wasabi—( Ordering method: Parents can order by 

texƟng Kana on 021784501 or messaging the facebook page (Flying Wasabi) 

by Monday 2pm with their child’s name / room number / which sushi pack / 

School their child aƩends. Payment is made by bank transfer by Monday. 

before 2.00pm on Monday. 

Wednesday—Subway Orders  ‐ please order ONLINE via the website — Order 

BEFORE 9:00AM AT www.subwayexpress.co.nz/ 

Friday—Sausage sizzle  ‐ orders MUST be completed using the myKindo app 

or you may email the PTA on pta@salford.school.nz.   All orders must be  

completed by noon on Wednesdays.  You can download the myKindo 

App from the Apple Store or Google Play.  No payment or orders via the 

Office please. 
 

Calendar: 
Term Two Events: 
 13-29th May—PTA Pepper and Me Fundraiser 

 24 May—Full School Hui— Room 8 starting at 2:15pm 

 26 May—31 May—Salford Scholastics Book Fair 

 31 May—Book Character dress up day 

 31 May—Full School Assembly—Room 9 starting at 2.15pm 

 4 June—Teacher Only Day—NO Students 

 7 June—Clubs start 

 12 June—Sing Thing—ILT Stadium 

 14 June—Southland Primary Schools Cross Country Champs 

 5 July—End of Term Values Assembly—starting at 2.15pm 

 31 July—Whanau Hui 2—7.00pm Staff Room 

 

What	is	coming	up:	

YOUR LOGO HERE 

Suzuki Music EducaƟon for 
Young Children  
 
My name is Ingrid Lindsay‐
McCarthy and I am a regis‐
tered Suzuki Violin (viola)  teacher 
with over 25 years teaching  
experience.     
 
It is family friendly and includes 
parental parƟcipaƟon.    Beginner 
lessons typically are a 15 min  
individual lesson and then a half 
hour group lesson.   I base my 
teaching on making things fun 
and meaningful for the child and 
use games as a technique to de‐
velop cogniƟve, physical, social, 
aural and kinestheƟc abiliƟes.    
 
 I have a small number of 
liƩle violins for hire.    I also teach 
older children and adults and am 
a member of Invercargill Sympho‐
nia and fiddling is also something 
I teach.       
 
 I currently have space in my stu‐
dio and am happy to answer any 
quesƟons.   
  
Fees: $15 for 15 min lesson and 
group class. 

   
https://suzuki.org.nz 
 
https://suzuki.org.nz/home/
suzuki-method/ 
 
How playing an instrument ben-
eϐits your brain - Anita Collins 
https://www.youtube.com/
watch?v=R0JKCYZ8hng 
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Seesaw 

The	classes	use	this	to	share	day	to	day		
learning	activities	and		
happenings	with	you.			
Seesaw	has	been	invaluable	over	the	last	two	years	through	lockdowns	and	distance	learning	times.	Should	
we	need	online	and	distance		learning	again	this	app	will	be	used	for	this	as	well	as.		
	
Teachers	have	appreciated	being	able	to	share	what	is	happening	in	class	with	you	easily	on	this	app	and	the	
children	are	becoming	more	proϔicient	at	creating	posts	to	share	their	own	learning	with	you	as	well.		
	
The	children	are	very	proud	of	being	able	to	do	this	and	enjoy	your		
feedback	on	their	posts.	With	parents	and	whanau	not	able	to	be	on	the	school	
grounds,	Seesaw	has		deϔinitely	helped	everyone	stay	connected	and	see	what	is		
happening	regularly	in	the	classroom.	
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